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MAN DIES AFTER ROLLOVER ACCIDENT  
 

 SUMMIT COUNTY, CO- On Sunday, October 18
th

, at approximately 2:12 

p.m. the Summit County Rescue group responded to a call to locate a rollover 

accident.  The accident, that involved a white FJ Cruiser, occurred in Warden 

Gulch off of Peru Creek.  A Flight for Life crew confirmed that 29 year old Patrick 

Fultz of Avon, CO was deceased as a result of the accident.  The manner of death 

is accidental and the cause is massive head and internal injuries.   

 

Patrick Fultz and his dog were both ejected from the vehicle and both died as a 

result.  41 individuals from multiple agencies including, Summit County Rescue 

Group, Sheriff’s Office, Summit County Animal Control; Summit County 

Coroner, Summit County Ambulance,  and Flight for Life crew responded to the 

scene of the accident.   
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